
 

 

 

Get your Purdy Hedgehogs  
 

 
 

And just like that, we were able to extend the deadline for ordering Purdy Chocolates.  The 

deadline is now December 8th for ordering with an arrival date of December 15th.  So far we 

have over $70, thank you to everyone who has ordered, spread the word, and supported 

our cause as our goal is to raise $300.   

You still have a couple of weeks to submit but do it soon! Time hops quicker than we all 

think. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to PAC at 

pacforrockheights@gmail.com  

You can order your seasonal treats using this link: https://fundraising.purdys.com/1814269-

112187, or use our campaign number to order 70662 

Happy shopping! 
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